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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Thursday 4th of March, World Book Day is being celebrated again nationwide! This is a day 
that we have always enjoyed marking here at school and that is why we think that this year 
should be no different! 
 
We have decided, that instead of celebrating on Thursday 4th March, we will wait until we are 
all back together in school to celebrate as a whole school on Friday 12th March. To celebrate 
all things ‘booky’, we are planning some activities and lessons for the children and, in keeping 
with tradition, if your children would like to join us in dressing up for the day, we teachers will 
be coming to school as characters from books and they are all very welcome to join us.  
 
We understand that it may be harder than normal, for many reasons, to put together a 
costume. If you would rather, we have another alternative: instead of dressing up as a 
character from a book you could also choose to wear something cosy that you’d love to curl up 
and read a book in. The choice is yours! 
 
We look forward to seeing you all in either your costumes or your favourite comfy outfit! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Emrick 
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